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February 12, 2020 
SOLICITATION ADDENDUM NO. 2 

ITB 19-0037 
2020 Auditorium Upgrades 

 
THE FOLLOWING CHANGES/ADDITIONS TO THE ABOVE CITED SOLICITATION ARE ANNOUNCED: 
 
This Addendum modifies the Invitation to Bid (ITB) document(s) only to the extent indicated herein. All other 
areas not changed or otherwise modified by this Addendum shall remain in full force and effect. This 
Addendum is hereby made an integral part of the ITB document. Bidder must be responsive to any 
requirements of this Addendum as if the requirements were set forth in the ITB. Failure to do so may result 
in Bid rejection. See the ITB regarding requests for clarification or change and protests of this Addendum, and 
the deadlines for the foregoing.  
 
This addendum is to be acknowledged in the space provided on the Bidder Certification form supplied in the 
solicitation document. Failure to acknowledge receipt of this addendum may be cause to reject your offer. 
 

The closing date is UNCHANGED: February 25, 2020 at 2:00 PM Pacific Time 
 
CHANGES: 
None. 
 
CLARIFICATIONS: 

Question Received 
 
Question: We have been contacted by several contractors to provide a quote for the upcoming bid. Is it 

possible to schedule a tmie to walk the space?  
   
Answer:  The District will facilitate a walkthrough of the Westview and Southridge Highschool 

auditoriums. Any interested sub-contractors may arrive at Westview High School (4200 NW 
185th Avenue, Portland, OR 97229) no later than 1:00 PM on February 14, 2020. After walking 
through Westview HS, the District will allow sub-contractors to walkthrough the Southridge 
High School Auditoritium. Please read the following important clarifications about this 
walkthrough: 

 
 This is a non-mandatory walkthrough. Attending this walkthrough is neither a requirement to 

submit bids in response to the ITB nor a requirement to participate in the bidding process as a 
sub-contractor.  

 
 Attendance at the January 28, 2020 pre-bid conference was a condition for submission of a bid 

as a prime contractor. Attending this non-mandatory walkthrough does not meet that 
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condition. Rather, the intent of this non-mandatory walkthrough is to provide an opportunity 
for sub-contractors to glean information that will result in higher quality, more accurate, sub-
contractor quotes.  

 
 The deadline for submitting clarifying questions has passed. Therefore, the District will not be 

addressing any clarifying questions during this walkthrough. Also, the District is not obligated 
to respond to any questions that may be submitted afterwards. 

  
-END of Addendum 
 
 
Peter Madaus 
Contract Specialist 


